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  January 2, 2022�

�

�

Pastor �

Rev. Msgr. Patrick D. Golden�

msgrpatrick@oln�parish.com�

�

Director of Music Ministries �

Daniel J. Keeley�

music@oln�parish.com�

�

Director of Christian Initiation and 

Adult Formation�

Karen Melendez�

cf@oln�parish.com�

�

Coordinator of Elementary Faith 

Formation�

Donna Keeley�

sec.cf@oln�parish.com�

�

Coordinator for Youth Ministry�

Meghan Griffith�

youth@oln�parish.com�

�

Administra�ve Assistant�

Rita Harris�

secretary@oln�parish.com�

�

Parish Bookkeeper�

Nancy Burns�

bookkeeper@oln�parish.com�

�

Parish Nurse�

Maggie Caldarella�

parishnurse@oln�parish.com�

�

Assistant Digital Media, Music, 

Youth Ministry�

Ryan Hunt�

rhunt@oln�parish.com�

�

�

�

PARISH OFFICE HOURS�

Monday−Friday: 8:00AM−4:00PM�

�

2505 Electric Road SW �

  Roanoke, Virginia 24018�

(540) 774�0066 �

Fax: (540) 774�2148�



�

Readings for January 2�

Epiphany of the Lord�

1st�     Isaiah 60: 1�6�

2nd�     Ephesians 3: 2�3a, 5�6�

Gospel    Matthew 2: 1�12�

�

Readings for January 9�

The Baptism of the Lord�

1st�     Isaiah 40: 1�5, 9�11�

2nd�     Titus 2: 11�14; 3: 4�7�

Gospel    Luke 3: 15�16, 21�22�

SATURDAY, JANUARY 1�

 10:00 am  (�) Don & Karen Karr�

SUNDAY, JANUARY 2�

   7:30 am        Our  Par ish Family�

   9:30 am  (�) Larry Steele�

11:30 am  (�) Michael Phillips�

MONDAY, JANUARY 3� � �

� NO MASS�

TUESDAY, JANUARY 4�

  8:30 am    (�) Kevin & Richard Marquart�

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 5�

  8:30 am     (�) Jim Hamlin�

THURSDAY, JANUARY 6�

  8:30 am     (�) Jerry Hartmann�

FRIDAY, JANUARY 7�

  8:30 am     (�) John P. Fealey�

SATURDAY, JANUARY 8�

 10:00 am  (�) Betty Nicolin�

SUNDAY, JANUARY 9�

   7:30 am  (�) Josephine & Dante Fargnoli�

   9:30 am        Our  Par ish Family�

11:30 am   (�) Richard Keeney�

�

Keep in touch with events going on at 

church by visiting our website at  

www.oln-parish.com and the  

Our Lady of Nazareth   

Facebook Page.   

If you have not yet signed up to receive 

emails on Flocknotes, text olnparish to 

84576. or contact  

Rita at 774-0066 or email at  

secretary@oln-parish.com 

12/19/2021�

Envelopes:��������� $24,371�

Online:���������������� $4,792�

TOTAL:���������������� $29,163�

�

Last Year 12/20/2020�

Envelopes:��������� $23,391�

Online:���������������� $5,982�� � �

TOTAL:�����������������$29,373�

The Feast of the Epiphany�

Don't forget to pick up your Epiphany House �

Blessing kit from the table in the narthex this �

weekend.��

Once you're house is blessed pass the kit on to a 

friend or neighbor. If you already have chalk and 

Holy Water the Epiphany House Blessing �

instruc"ons are in the link below.�

youtu.be/yBP7�6NiRo �
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POPE FRANCIS HAD AN �

EPIPHANY DURING COVID�

�

OLN will be discussing the book that resulted in 

the pope's dream . Please join us for 3 weeks as 

we break into the 3 sec�ons of the book. Order 

your book online or pick up a copy at Barns and 

Noble.��

Dates:�Jan. 12, 19, & 26�

When:�Wednesdays 10:00 am OR 6:30 pm�

Where: OLN Fellowship Hall�

�

Following the book study OLN will begin the �

Synod of Synodality, the pope's request of all �

parishes.��

Save the date for an OLN Town Hall Mee�ng: 

Feb. 2nd 10:00am or 6:30pm or Feb. 6th �

between Masses.��

�

For more informa�on about the Synod copy this 

link:  � �

https://catholicvirginian.org/news/global/by�

listening�to�holy�spirit�synod�can�be�process�of�

healing�pope�says/�

ST. FRANCIS HOUSE is in need of CANNED �

VEGETABLES ESPECIALLY CORN AND GREEN 

BEANS.  Please be generous to those less �

fortunate in our valley.�

The  next American Red Cross 

Blood Drive will take place on �

Tuesday, January 25th from 

12:00 un�l 5:00 pm.  Sign up 

online at redcrossblood.org.  

Ques�ons?  Contact Maggie at�

 parishnurse@oln�parish.com.�
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ST. FRANCIS HOUSE is in need of �

CANNED FOOD �

 Thank you for being so generous in helping 

those less fortunate in our valley.�
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Roanoke Catholic School is seeking a part �me �

varsity Baseball Coach for the Spring season.� �

Interested applicants should submit an applica�on 

to Ma; Peck, Athle�c Director, at 

mpeck@roanokecatholic.com.���

�

Roanoke Catholic School is seeking a full �me (32 

hours per week) with benefits cashier/cafe worker 

for our cafeteria beginning January 3.� Du�es �

include running the cash register so@ware to charge 

students during lunch and assis�ng with food prep 

and cleaning as needed.� Interested applicants 

should submit an applica�on to Peter Radjou, our 

cafe manager, at pradjou@roanokecatholic.com.�

�

�

�

�

�

RAM House Needs�

�

As the weather is growing colder, RAM is in �

desperate need of �gently used men's warm winter 

coats and men's gloves. No wool or trench coats 

please.  Men's blue jeans waist 28� 34, sweat shirts 

and hoodies, long sleeve T shirts, undershirts and 

thermal underwear (long johns) please place in the 

Ram box in the hallway. �

Thank you for your generosity! �

Our Lady of Nazareth received a $10,000 grant 

from the Diocese of Richmond's Fuel and �

Hunger Fund for Roanoke Area �

Ministries.� With this grant, RAM will be able to 

support people in need of help for their rent, 

u�li�es, etc.� Many thanks to all who contribut-

ed to the Diocesan Annual Appeal.���

�

Melissa Woodson, RAM's Executive �

Director, sent her appreciation to OLN �

parishioners noting:��

"I cannot start to tell you how excited we are by this 

generous gift.��I think due to the price of food, we 

are feeding twice as many community members as 

we were this time last year.� Our Lady of Nazareth is 

by far the strongest supplier of food and kitchen 

needs.��We love Our Lady of Nazareth Church, �

especially the wonderful cooks who come in on �

Tuesday."� OLN weekend cooks and other �

volunteers are also a blessing.���

�

"The dedication to RAM House is a beautiful gift to 

the homeless.��I just attended the homeless �

memorial service today and RAM House served so 

many of the people on the list who died last year.� I 

am so grateful to the Catholic Church who�

continues to be such a strong supportive of the 

homeless.���

May God Bless you all and Merry Christmas"�



	 2-D-4-2 	 For ad info. call 1-800-477-4574 • www.4lpi.com                                                               14-0121

Funeral Home & Crematory
305 Roanoke Blvd. • Salem, VA

540-389-5441 
www.JOHNMOAKEY.com

	    KEHRES
	   CHIROPRACTIC
	   CLINIC

2155 Electric Rd. • Ste. A
Oak Grove Area, Rt. 419

774-0910

Back Pain • Headaches
Neck Pain

Kc
c

Top Hardwood 
Floors
Quality Work

Sanding • Refinishing
Installation • Repairs

Residential • Commercial
24 Hrs/7 Days

Call Tony Tran at 793-4093Call Tony Tran at 793-4093

Free 
Estimates Low Rates

KARL C. SALIBA, O.D.
Doctor of Optometry

Preventative Optometry
2222 Electric Road, S.W.

Roanoke, VA 24018
(540) 774-8007

Floyd Vision Care
112 B West Main Street

Floyd, VA 24091
(540) 745-3100

Contact Wendy Bond 
to place an ad today! 
wbond@4LPi.com or 
(800) 477-4574 x6420 
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INJURY LAW
345-5700
www.Oherronlaw.com

Matt O’Herron

COMPLIMENTS OF:

Montano’sMontano’s
FAMILY RESTAURANTFAMILY RESTAURANT

FOR ALL AGES!FOR ALL AGES!
“A Valley favorite for 

over 50 years”

3733 Franklin Road SW
Roanoke, VA

(540) 344-8960(540) 344-8960

• Newsletters • Four-Color 
Brochures • Carbonless Forms 

• Envelopes • Promotional Items 
• Professional Copying

Phone: 540-345-7697 
www.virginiaprintingcompanyinc.com

Virginia Printing Co., Inc.
Commercial Printing


